
Year 2 Homework 
24.5.19 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

This week, we have begun learning about a famous person from the past – Grace Darling. 
After looking at various sources, such as pictures of clothing and objects from the 
Victorian era, we learned all about her daring rescue of nine people after the HMS 
Forfarshire crashed. Acting out the story, thinking about emotions and body language, 
helped us remember the events in chronological order. Using all the information we had 
discovered, we planned and wrote diary entries from the point of view of Grace. 
Extending our ideas using conjunctions (eg. which, but, because) and using exciting 
openers (eg. In the distance…, Shockingly…) has been a focus. 

In Maths, we’ve been learning about statistics including obtaining information from tally 
charts, pictograms and block charts. One of the skills we have used has been counting in 
2s, 5s and 10s when we’ve looked at scales.  

Have a lovely half term! 

Thanks for your continued support, 

Mrs Fitzgerald, Miss Murphy, Miss Williams and Mrs Potter 

 

Activity: 

 If possible, read a version of Jack and the Beanstalk. 

 


